
Notice of Proposed Property Tax Increase for Township High School District No. 113
I. A public hearing to approve a proposed property tax levy increase for Township

High School District No. 113 for 2021 will be held on Tuesday, December 14,
2021, at 7:00 p.m. at Township High School District 113, 1040 Park Avenue
West, Highland Park, IL 60035.
Any person desiring to appear at the public hearing and present testimony to the
taxing district may contact Dr. Bruce Law, Superintendent, 1040 Park Avenue
West, Highland Park, IL, (224) 765-1002.

II. The corporate and special purpose property taxes extended or abated for 2020
were $95,956,575.
The proposed corporate and special purpose property taxes to be levied for 2021
are $98,722,320 This represents a 2.88 percentage increase over the previous year.

III.The property taxes extended for debt service and public building commission
leases for 2020 were $5,930,896.
The estimated property taxes to be levied for debt service and public building
commission leases for 2021 are $5,894,517. This represents a decrease of 0.61
percent over the previous year.

IV.The total property taxes extended or abated for 2020 were $101,887,471.
The estimated total property taxes to be levied for 2021 are $104,616,837. This
represents a 2.68 percentage increase over the previous year.

V. The taxing district has estimated its equalized assessed valuation to secure new
growth revenue and must adhere to the Property Tax Extension Limitation Law
(PTELL or “tax cap” law). PTELL limits the increase over the prior year in the
property tax extension of this taxing district to the lesser of 5% or the percentage
increase in the Consumer Price Index (CPI), which is 1.4 percent.
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